
   

   Page 1 of 1 
   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 4th October 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had another busy week in Year 1. Cornflower class had 
their Forest Fun session on Thursday and thoroughly enjoyed 
being outside and creating mud faces. Thank you for providing 
wellies and waterproofs!  

Reminder; Monday and Tuesday next week are pupil 
photographs.    

Maths 
This week in Maths we have been ordering numbers using the 
vocabulary, first, second, third, then and last. We built towers 
using cubes and wrote about the order we had built them in (e.g 
first is a red cube, second is a blue cube etc). Following this we 
moved onto ordering numbers on a number line. We discussed 
what side the numbers should be on as well as using equal 
intervals on a blank number line.                   

English 
In English this week we have continued with the book Funny bones 
Mystery tour. The children started the week going on their own school 
mystery tour which they all found very exciting! They have then written 
some beautiful sentences using some lovely adjectives! 

Phonics: ay, ai, a_e, long oo, ar. 
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Lavender 

Kayden 
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Cornflower 

Sami 
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Lucille 

Joshua 

 

 
 

Notices 

We are going to be learning about family trees with the children in the coming weeks. Please 
could you discuss your family tree (grandparents, great grandparents) with your child to prepare 
them for the lesson. Thank you.  

The children have all been given their Mathletics logins this week – We have stuck them in the front of 
their home school diaries. 

A letter was sent to you this week regarding trips out this term. Please could you make your voluntary 
contribution by the 15th October. Thank you.  
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